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Carey Certo

From: Mika Leigh <mikaleigh@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 10:36 AM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Tennis court bubble at CHS

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
Hello, 
 
I'm writing in support of the proposed CHS tennis court bubble project.  
 
Both of my teen boys play tennis on the CHS team, and enjoy playing with their friends year-round. A 
covered court would make this a lot easier to plan for, with fewer rain-outs that require rescheduling 
of matches/play time.  
 
It would be a great resource for the school athletes, and the community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Mika Yoshida & Family 
305 NW 12th Ave. 
Camas, WA 98607 

Exhibit 44 CUP24-1001


